
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/20/2013 9:39:50 AM
Subject: Delegation Notice

The Governor wanted you to be aware that she will be in your district tomorrow at 1:00 p.m. for the ribbon cutting at 
Tobul Accumulators. The Governor announced the expansion for 50 jobs and $5 million in capital investment in July 
of 2012. The event is located at 61 Innovation Drive in Bamberg at the Cross Rhodes Industrial Park.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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